## **Cortney Ingle**

From:

Janice Dickinson <winthropfitness@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, August 16, 2019 9:02 AM

To:

Cortney Ingle

Cc:

Andy Hover

Subject:

Comment for Aug 19 Planning Commission Hearing

Dear Andy,

I wanted first to thank you for all of your hard work to support our county. I am so glad you were willing to step up and do this hard job!

I am writing to speak up AGAINST the finalization of the comp plan. I request that you take a deeper look at the issues being raise by the citizens of the Methow valley. PLEASE DELAY the comment period and the finalization of the comp plan.

From what I can tell there are still unresolved problems. So with a new planning department head coming on board it seems only safe to delay the comment period and allow the very well researched issues being raised to be explored.

This is an important legacy for our valley and its future decisions. Please make sure this is a good Comp Plan and DEIS.

Thank you, Janice Dickinson